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United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT
Roswell District Office
2909 West Second Street
Roswell, New Mexico 88202

IN REPLY REFER TO:

3162.4 (06200) 4
LC-064073 4o

Enron Oil & Gas Company Fio » & 1998
Attn: Linda Johnston

P. O. Box 2267

Midland, TX 79702

Dear Ms. Johnston:

As per our conversation on February 26, 1998, we are cancelling your Application for Permit to Drill
(APD) for the #1 STW 34 Federal Com well, Sec. 34, T. 17 S., R. 29 E., 1700'/N & 1650/W,

which was received on October 30, 1997. A new application was recelved December 12, 1997 for
the same well with a location of 660'/N & 1250'/E and approved February 4, 1998. If you have any
questions, please contact Linda Askwig at (505) 627-0273.
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